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Docket No. 50-348

1

Mr. Jim Pedro
Licensing Engineer
Licensing Information Service
NUS Corporation
2536 Countryside Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER
Clerrwater, FL 33515-2094 TO F01A-84-304

Dear Mr. Pedro:

This is in response to your letter dated April 18,1984,(CD-LIS-84-293,
Project 1816), in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Infomation
Act, that copies of any NRC Technical Evaluation Report, Safety Evaluation
Report, or Evaluation Report of the Farley Nuclear Plant Reactor Coolant
System Overpressurization Mitigating System as described in a letter to
the NRC dated September 6,1978, be placed in the NRC's Public Document

|Room (NRC PDR),1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555. I

iIn response to your request, we have detemined that a copy of the NRC -

Safety Evaluation is located in the NRC PDR as an enclosure to
Mr. A. Schwencer's (NRC) letter to Mr. A. Barton (Alabama Power Company)
dated July 31, 1979. This letter transmitted Amendment 13 to Facility
Operating License No. NFP-2 for the Farley Unit 1, Docket No. 50-348.
(See NRC Accession No. 7908220531).

Sin rely,.
,

-

J. M. Felton, Director
'

Division of P.ules and Records
Office of Administration
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